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DUAL INSTRUCTONS
Parents,
Norwood Elementary School will implement the DUAL Learning Plan 

DUAL INSTRUCTION for the remainder of this school year means that we will use PRINTED PACKETS and ONLINE LEARNING. 

 Assignments information might be relayed to you by. Facebook, School’s web page, ClassDojo, email, Zoom, text messaging, and/or google classroom. Your child’s teacher will specify their methods.

Learning packets for students can be picked up beginning on this Wednesday, April 8th.  Parents may pick up learning packets at any time that is convenient for you.  The packets will be located in front of our school in separate containers.  When you drive up, you will see a container for each grade.  You should take the packet of the grade level that your child is in. 
Your child’s teacher will reach out to you and/or your child with more information about the next set of student assignments later throughout the school year.

Again, learning packets can be picked up beginning Wednesday, April 8th. 

Please remember to use social distancing if other parents are picking up packets at the same time.
Please inbox on FB if you have any questions.
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